
 

Sullivan’s Waste Disposal & Recycling Services, Inc. 

PO Box 119, Troy, Maine 04987 

207-948-2658 

 

 

 

Date: 5/10/2022 

 

Town of Bradley 

 

Dear Board of Selectpersons:  

 

While many residents are complying nicely with the guidelines for curbside pick up of 

trash, some issues are reoccurring.  Would you please kindly post a reminder of these 

guidelines for your townspeople? 

 

ALL TRASH must be bagged and tied even if it is in a barrel or tote.   

Please do not put out any loose trash even if it is in a barrel or tote. 

Please do not put loose trash on top of bagged trash that is in a barrel or tote. 

 

NO BAG can weigh over 40 pounds i.e. if you have a barrel or tote that holds 120 pounds 

of trash you will need three (3) 40 pound bags. 

 

ALL CARDBOARD will have to be broken down and bundled. No loose cardboard will 

be taken. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT USE CARDBAORD BOXES for trash containers as rainy days break 

down the cardboard. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Sullivan at 948-2658. 

 

Thank you, 

Sullivan’s Waste Disposal & Recycling Services, Inc. 

 


